
             

  
 

 
 
Ref. No. CS/S/L-607/2022-23                     18th October, 2022 
 

To:  
The Listing Department 
NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE OF INDIA LIMITED 
“Exchange Plaza” 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E ), Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: VMART 
Fax: 022-26598120 
Email: cmlist@nse.co.in 

To: 
The Corporate Relationship Department 
THE BSE LTD 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 534976 
Fax: 022-22723121 
Email: corp.relations@bseindia.com 

 
Subject: Recording of the Conference Call held on 18th October, 2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to our letter dated 17th October, 2022 (Ref. No. CS/S/L-605/2022-23) regarding the intimation 
of the conference call with Analysts and Investors held on 18th October, 2022, the recording of the same has 
been uploaded on our website at https://www.vmart.co.in/investor/4/conference-call-transcripts.  
 
We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Truly 
For V-Mart Retail Limited 
 

 
 

Anand Agarwal 
(Chief Financial Officer) 
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